
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  
Detour Flyer 
Loxahatchee Road Mobility Improvements Project 
From the Arthur R. Marshall Loxahatchee National Wildlife Refuge to State Road  
(SR) 7/US 441  
City of Parkland 
Broward County, FL 
Financial Project ID: 436564-1-52-01, 02, 03 

LOXAHACHTEE ROAD TO UNDERGO FULL CLOSURE BEGINNING MONDAY, OCT. 30 
Loxahatchee Road from SR 817/N University Drive to Parkside Drive will be closed around-the-clock beginning at 11 a.m., Monday, Oct. 30 
until Fall 2024. Traffic will be detoured via SR 817/N University Drive, Holmberg Road, and Parkside Drive. Access to local roads and 
residential properties between the work zone and Parkside Drive will be maintained. 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT  

The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances 
economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.   

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
The project improvements consist of widening the road to accommodate bike lanes, creating a continuous sidewalk on the south side of the 
road, constructing roundabouts at Nob Hill Road, University Drive, and Parkside Drive, adding an additional eastbound left turn lane onto SR 
7/US 441, milling and resurfacing the roadway, and upgrading signage and pavement markings.  

Updated: 10/20/2023 

WEB & SOCIAL MEDIA  
 

Instagram/X: @MyFDOT_SEFL 
Facebook: @MyFDOTSEFL 
Project website: www.d4fdot.com  

Construction Cost: $33,480,584                          Construction Start Date: October 30,2023                           Anticipated Completion: Late 2026 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

William Grey, P.E. — FDOT Project Manager 
william.grey@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 940-7511  
 

Andres Penaloza, P.E. — Project Administrator  
apenaloza@castilloeng.com or (305) 799-8819  
 

Rebecca Guerrero — Community Outreach Specialist 
rguerrero@corradino.com or (954) 940-7605 
 

Alexander Barr, P.E. — City of Parkland Engineer 
abarr@cityofparkland.org or (954) 757-4184 
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